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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Jennifer Villines 
Date:  April 27, 2020 
cc: Brad Hunt and Carol Snowden 
 
Re: Proposed Updates to Policy FDA(Local)  
 
The suggested revisions to FDA(Local) under admissions grants the District an opportunity to 
afford non-resident employees that serve the District through employment with Durham 
Transportation and Aramark for custodial services to bring their children into the District. This 
privilege would be beneficial to the District by giving these service partners additional incentives 
to help sustain employees. Sustaining employees creates a familiar environment for our students 
on buses and on campuses when they interact with these service providers. Staff retention would 
benefit each organization while bringing in additional revenue to the ISD.  
 
Recommendation:  
An appropriate motion for board action on these local policy updates is: 
 
“I move that the board revise policy FDA(LOCAL) as presented.”  
 
 


